Thank you for contacting the Office of the Police & Crime Commissioner with your Data Subjects Rights
request. Your request will now be considered in accordance with the General Data Protection

Regulations and the Data Protection Act 2018. You will receive a response within a calendar month,
subject to the information not being exempt.



